
 
 
 

June 1 , 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We hope you are doing well! We want to say how grateful we are  for the support 
you’re giving your children each day to keep them engaged and connected. Your 
support makes a tremendous difference! 
 
 The Multi-age team decided to transform ourselves into Flat Stanleys. If you’re not 
sure who Flat Stanley is, please make sure to listen to Mrs. Stinson read it aloud on 
the ​Multi-age Read Aloud site​-​ ​You can also find it at this lin​k; 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FzUKcbkbww0​ ​Want the short version of the 
story? Flat Stanley is a boy who was flattened, and can now travel all over the world 
in envelopes because he is flat! He has lots of adventures because of his unusual 
shape.  
 
We’ve included our own Flat Mrs. Erb, Mr. Funderburk, Ms. Lowe or Mrs. Stinson as a 
memento to help your child feel connected from afar. We can be a companion as 
he/she does schoolwork, plays outside, or goes on adventures. Your child is not 
obligated to share our adventures, but is welcome to post to Seesaw, Class Dojo or 
send an email if he/she has a picture of fun things we’ve done together! This is 
meant to be a fun activity to maintain our class community, so please participate as 
much as you would like or are able. 
 
Again, thank you for your support and willingness to help your child stay connected. 
We look forward to the time when we can be together at school again. In the 
meantime, stay healthy and happy! 
 
The Multi-age Team 

https://sites.google.com/brunswick.k12.me.us/multi-age-read-alouds/home
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FzUKcbkbww0


 


